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This bill is bad for Oregon and bad for the rest of the country. The ability to harvest 

fur as a renewable resource that when managed correctly helps the balance of the 

ecosystems of the land. This will limit commerce in your state and give way to over 

population of wildlife. Also limiting the responsible recreation that is valuable to the 

way of life for many people.  

 

The ability of the people to regulate nuisance animals in rural areas is beneficial to 

the tax payer. They enjoy the sport of far chase, pay for licensing and have the ability 

to utilize everything the harvest can provide, opposed to a government official being 

hired to exterminate and destroy the animal with no benefit of utilizing the resource 

compounding the burden on government funding.  


